APCD slocleanair

From: Michael Elliott <sportsshorts8@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 7, 2021 2:13 PM

To: boardclerk@slocleanair.org

Subject: [EXTIAPCD Hearing Board Meeting

ATTENTION: This email originated from outside the County's network. Use caution when opening attachments or links.

To whom it may concern:

| am sending this email to state that State Parks has not kept its word re dust emission controls promised in the past
and that they should sincerely add 50%-60% more acreage to the mitigation process for the calendar year of 2022.
Please do not allow State Parks to drag their feet any longer re this matter!! The health of tax paying citizens in the
effected area are certainly more important than recreational gratification derived primarily from out of town people
who do not pay property taxes here but come and use/destroy our dunes areas. Thank you.

M. Elliott
Arroyo Grande, CA

Sent from my iPhone



